
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

OF ORDINARY MEETING 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

The Ordinary Meeting scheduled to be held in the former Boonah Council Chambers 

tomorrow, 3 August 2021, at 9.15am, will be now held in Beaudesert, 

where it will be formally adjourned under Section 261 of the Local Government Regulation 2012, 

to a date to be announced. 

 

This adjournment is due to the current lockdown and 
concerns related to technological limitations. 

 
 
 
Please note: In accordance with Section 277E of the Local Government Regulation 2012, 

the Ordinary Meeting will be closed to the public due to health and safety reasons 
associated with the public health emergency involving COVID-19.  

 
A link to the broadcast will be available on Council's website. 

 
 

Dated:  2 August 2021 

 

 

 

 

Jon Gibbons 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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